
LIFE & WORK AT FBCF 
Sunday, July 14, 2019—Lord’s Supper 

  ********  NO Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Combined Worship Service 

  ********  NO TX Veterans Home Svc. 

  5:30 pm  Salt Lake City Team Meeting 
   

Monday, July 15, 2019 

  9:00 am  Mother’s Day Out 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

10:00 am  Creative Hands Quilting 
   

Tuesday, July 16, 2019 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

10:00 am  FBC Vols @ Food Pantry 
 

Wednesday, July 17, 2019 

  9:00 am  Mother’s Day Out 

10:30 am  Ladies Bible Study 

  5:30 pm  Student Bible Study 

  6:30 pm  Prayer Meeting/The Story 
   

Thursday, July 18, 2019 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

10:00 am  FBC Vols @ Food Pantry 

  1:00 pm  Sr. Adult Game Day 
  

Saturday, July 20, 2019 

10:00 am  SLC Mission Team leaves 
 

Sunday, July 21, 2019—Aaron Coffey 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

  3:00 pm  Texas Veterans Home Svc. 

 

Notes 

There will be NO Children’s Church today so that children may worship alongside their families. 

 

“But let a man examine himself, and so let him eat of 
the bread and drink of the cup. For he who eats and 

drinks in an unworthy manner eats and drinks  
judgment to himself, not discerning the Lord’s body.” 

 

~ 1 Corinthians 11:28-29 (NKJV) 

The July issue of the First Edition newsletter is available to download and print at the church  
webpage at www.fbcf.org/newsletter.  A few printed copies are available in the foyer. 

July 14, 2019 

Lord’s Supper Celebration Service 

CALL TO WORSHIP Pastor Terry Smith 

“My Tribute” (#153) 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP “Every Praise” 

“Grace Greater than Our Sin” (#329) 

PRAYER Pastor Mike Clements 

CHORAL WORSHIP “The Love of Jesus Medley” 

PRAISE & WORSHIP “O Come to the Altar”  

“How Deep the Father’s Love for Us” 

MESSAGE Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION  

OFFERTORY PRAYER Bro. Bob Herndon 

OFFERTORY  

OBSERVANCE OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 

CLOSING SONG “The Family of God” (#386) 

Children ages Kindergarten - 4th grade may exit for Children’s Church when the choir steps down. 

We are delighted that you have joined us 
for worship today! We hope you are 
blessed both by the music and by the 
preaching of God’s Word.  If you are a 
guest, please to find a Connection Card in 
the pew rack, complete it, and place it in 
the offering plate when it is passed later in 
the service. Better yet, bring it to the  
Welcome Center in the Guest Services 
area or find a member of our Guest  
Services team. Someone will be available 
to give you a Welcome Packet and answer 
any questions. Again, thanks for choosing 
to worship with us. 

 
LORD’S SUPPER SERVICE 
 

Today we are meeting together in one 
combined 10:30 am worship service where 
we will celebrate the Lord’s Supper. We 
hope you came at 9:15 am for Bible study 
and have stayed for worship. Remember, 
there was NO 8:00 am worship service 
this morning. 

 
MFUGE STUDENT CAMP 
 

Our 7th-12th grade students spent last 
week at MFuge Camp on the campus of 
Louisiana College in Pineville, Louisiana. 
Pastor Matt would like to thank the church 
for the financial support that helped so 
many attend, but especially for the pray-
ers that were offered on behalf of the stu-
dents. Please continue to pray that the 
good work that the Lord began in them 
this past week will continue.   
 
WOMEN OF JOY 
 

Ladies, there are two tickets available for 
the upcoming Women of Joy event to be 
held September 6-8, 2019, at the Henry 
B. Gonzalez Convention Center in San 
Antonio. Each ticket costs $99. Contact 
Bonnie Dickerson at 713-446-7661 to  
secure your ticket for this great event. 
 
STUDENTS’ SUMMER SCHEDULE 
 

Pastor Matt Keller is making plans for the 
7th-12th graders to experience a summer 
of ministry.  The schedule so far is: 

• July 17th—TBD 

• July 20th-26th—SLC Mission Trip 

• Aug 2nd—Missions Baseball Game 
 

Keep watching for details as they become 
available. Direct questions to Pastor Matt 
Keller at matt@fbcf.org. 
 

LADIES’ MID-WEEK BIBLE STUDY 
 

The mid-week morning Bible study will 
resume on Wednesday, July 17, 2019,  

at 10:30 am in the Annex.  Arrive at 
10:00 am for a time of prayer with some 
of the women.   Jean Evelyn Hughes will 

lead a 6-week study entitled Summer 
Songs: A Study of Selected Psalms. 

 
NURSERY WORKER WANTED 

 

There is currently a need for a part-time 
nursery worker.  Potential applicants 
should contact the office or Darlene 

McKeen at 210-639-5781. 

 
LifeTouch DIRECTORY PHOTOS 

 

If we have 15 or more interested families, 
the LifeTouch photographers will return  

to take pictures to revise our church  
directory. Contact Mary-Ellen Long 

at 210-396-8475. 

 
CHURCH KITCHEN UPDATE 

 

The church kitchen recently received a 
thorough cleaning.  There are several  

unclaimed dishes that have accumulated 
over the years that will soon be donated.  

If you suspect any of these dishes are 
yours, please come get them.  

 
SALT LAKE CITY MISSION TRIP 

 

The FBC Student Ministry is sending a 
team to work with Redeeming Life Church 
and NAMB Missionary Bryan Catherman in 
Salt Lake City, Utah, the week of July 20-
26, 2019. Would you consider supporting 

the team through your prayers and  
financial gifts?  A conservative cost  
estimate is $550 per person. Please  

indicate “Salt Lake City” on your check’s 
memo line or on your giving envelope. 
Designate “Youth Fund” if giving online  

at www.fbcf.org. Pastor Mike is participat-
ing in this trip. In his absence next week, 

missionary Aaron Coffey will speak. 

 
LADIES FELLOWSHIP 

 

All women are welcome to bring a “brown 
bag” dinner to the Fellowship Hall on 

Wednesay, July 31, 2019, from 5:30 pm—
7:30 pm. We will fellowship together and 

watch a video from one of the great 
speakers from the 2018 Women of Joy 
conference. Because of PreTeen camp, 

there will NOT Kids’ Movie Night, however, 
child care will be provided. 

WELCOME to First Baptist Church 
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INVITATION 
 

If you live in our area, we would welcome you to consider becoming a member 
of our fellowship.   
 

We receive persons for membership in several ways: 

• Salvation through Jesus Christ and obedience in Believer’s baptism 

• Transfer of letter from a church of like faith and order 

• By statement of your faith in Jesus Christ and obedience to His command 
concerning church membership. 

 

The invitation time at the close of our worship is when our church extends         
the opportunity for individuals to express decisions in response to the Lord’s      
leadership. 
 

If you desire to make a decision, or to request membership into our church,  
make your way to the front where our pastor will greet you.  
 

If the Lord leads you to make a decision, we will welcome you and rejoice in 
your response!  If you have questions or need further information, please talk 
with any of our church staff. 

PRETEEN CAMP @ Highland Lakes 
 

Monday—Thursday 
July 29th—August 1st 
Total Cost: $245 
(Contact Darlene about payment arrangements.) 
 

Preteen camp is for children who have  
Completed the 3rd—6th grade. 
Payments can be made by check 
(designate “Kids Camp” on your check’s 
memo line) or online by selecting the  
“Kids Camp” fund.  
 
 
 
 

With the summer in full swing, we’ll take a 
break from the Wednesday afternoon  
Team Kid study and resume in the fall. We 
WILL continue to have Movie Night for all 
kids through 6th grade the last Wednes-
day of each month all summer long.  

PRETEEN CAMP FUNDRAISER 
 

Help 3rd-6th graders attend 
Highland Lakes Camp and 

Conference Center this    
summer.  144 envelopes are 

displayed in the foyer with dollar amounts 
ranging from $1 to $144.  Please choose 

one (or more) envelope(s).  Place the  
designated amount of money inside the 

envelope and drop it in the offering plate.  
You may also return it to the church    

office, or make an online contribution to 
the “Kids’ Camp” fund.  Contact Darlene 

McKeen or Penny Smith with any       
questions.  Your generous donation has 

the potential to change a child’s life. 
  

KidMin Dates to Remember 
PreTeen Camp, Highland Lakes Camp 

July 29—August 2 
 

NO Kids’ Movie Night 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 
Because of PreTeen Camp. 

 

Check out online giving 
by scanning this code with 

your smart phone's QR 
reader/scanner app. 

DEACON  MINISTRY 
If you or your family have needs 
during the week, please call your 

assigned deacon. If he is not 
available, feel free to call the 

Deacon of the Week, 
Bob Herndon 
830-534-7699 

Should you need assistance  
during the Bible Study hour, look 

for Bob in the Coffee Corner  
area.  He is always  
available to help. 

Sunday, July 14, 2019 

First Baptist Church 
1115 B Street 

Floresville, Texas 78114 
(830) 216-4946 – Office 
(830) 393-3613 – Fax 

www.fbcf.org 

 
 

FUN BUNCH DAY TRIP 
Friday, July 26, 2019 

 
 
 

The Fun Bunch plans to travel to Bellville, 
Texas, to tour Newman Castle, a replica  
of a medieval castle built by a long-time 

Bellville business owner several years ago.  
The castle includes a moat, a massive 

3,000 lb. drawbridge, a chapel, five round 
corner turrets, a dungeon, a trebuchet, 

and other fun castle features. 
 

The Fun Bunch will begin the day at  
Newman’s Bakery in lovely downtown  
Bellville before touring the castle. The 

castle tour will also include a boxed lunch. 
 

After the castle and tour, the group plans 
to travel to Katy, Texas, and is planning to 
meet former FBC members, J.B. and Betty 

Dismuke for an early dinner at Luby’s.  
 

If you are interested in going to Bellville, 
please sign up in the foyer to secure your 

spot. Today is the deadline to sign up. 
Please see Pastor Terry about this trip’s 

cost or for any other questions. 

http://www.fbcf.org

